



## We'll be closed for Queen Elizabeth II Memorial Day — Payments will be early

We will be closed for the public holiday on Monday 26 September.

You can still contact us to leave a message during this time.

Contact us (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/contact-us/)

## **Payments**

Payments for Tuesday 27 September will be paid early on Friday 23 September.

Payment dates (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/for-clients/payments/)

## **VIP** services

If you have concerns with VIP services funded by Veterans' Affairs, contact your service provider directly.

## **Urgent help**

There are a number of organisations that can provide help if you need it on public holidays.

Visit our 'Need urgent help now?' page for contact details (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/contact-us/need-urgent-help-now/)

Date

14 September 2022

Tags

Payments (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/?tag=59)

Closure (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/?tag=58)

Last Modified: 14 September 2022